United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240

April 16,2012

Dear Tribal Leader,

As a follow up to the previous two Tribal Leader correspondence on the draft Administrative
Organizational Assessment Report and the streamlining proposals of the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA)
and the Bureau of Indian Education, this is to notify you that Indian Affairs has scheduled a seventh
consultation session in Anchorage, Alaska on May 23, 2012.

The seventh session is being held at the Dimond Center Hotel, Anchorage, Alaska. Details are as follows
for making room reservations under the “BIA Block” for the May 23 meeting:

Where: Dimond Center Hotel
700 E. Dimond Boulevard
Anchorage, Alaska 99515
Reservation #: 866-770-5002

Website: http://www.dimondcenterhotel.com
Room rate: $115 per room, per night

(no tax with tax exemption status proof)
Cutoff date May 1,2012

for room block

Thank you for your attention in this matter. We look forward to hearing from you on these potential
changes.

Sincerely,

Paul“T'sosie
Chief of Staff
Assistant Secretary — Indian Affairs



